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Replacing the Class II bicycle lanes on Morris Street with sharrows is not a solution. Why
should others taking over the street take precedence over the legal use of the road? Is
Sebastopol concerned about safety or expanding our streets to be camping sites? Please find
an alternative location for those literally living on public streets.

Studies show that not only DON'T sharrows improve safety, they can actually REDUCE
safety. Compromising the safety of cyclists on the West County Trail in favor of RV parking
violates the City's own Bicycle & Pedestrian Master Plan. Please consider another Option
(Option 2: removing one parking lane and widening the other) OR move the RV encampment
to a designated place.

This is a slippery slope to give eminent domain to those who move into a public place.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
TJ
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